
Message to Principle 5 Members 
AGM 2018

The Principle 5 Yorkshire Co-operative Resource Centre Lending Library and 
Archive are now fully catalogued thanks to our Sheffield University Intern 
Alex Lusuardi . The links to the spreadsheets are all available to download 
from the website: www.principle5.coop

In addition the Lending Library book list with links to book reviews and book 
covers is still available: https://www.principle5.coop/books 

The Centre maintains all the current editions of Co-operative News as well 
as back issues. Principle 5 is a member of Co-operative Press, which 
publishes Co-operative News: www.thenews.coop 

The Resource Centre is available to support people who are actively engaged 
in the wider co- operative and labour movement, and community activists 
everywhere. Activism should be well informed. 
Principle 5 itself is not party political. 

As well as community activists, the Centre is available to co-operative 
researchers, academics, social historians and anyone who is interested in 
learning more about this wonderful and many faceted Co-operative 
Movement. 

The Centre is always available for use by members, by appointment; tel: 
0114 282 3132 or email: steve@sheffield.coop 

The September 2018 edition of the The Sheffield Co-operator, published 
by Principle 5, is now available. 1,000 copies have been printed and 
distributed to members. If you have not received a copy, contact the office 
and we will get one to you. The PDF version can be downloaded from the 
Home Page of the website: www.principle5.coop

The Principle 5 Board and volunteers have been working hard to ensure that 
we become financially sustainable. Our only income is through the 
subscriptions of our members, so the building up of the member base has 
been of prime importance. We have been very happy to welcome many new 
members this year. If you are already a member and feel able to increase 
your subscription, please complete the Standing Order amendment form 
and return to the Principle 5 office.

The 2018 AGM 
will take place on the 12th October at the Gardeners Rest
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https://thegardenersrest.com/Default_Home.aspx

12:00 pm light refreshments 
12:30pm AGM 

Anyone who is willing and able to stand for election to the Board 
should fill in a nomination form. 

https://thegardenersrest.com/Default_Home.aspx

